
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office  volunteers  join  New
Bedford Police to distribute
food boxes
“Volunteers  from  the  BCSO  headed  to  New  Bedford  over  the
weekend to help our friends at the City of New Bedford Police
Department (Official) distribute boxes of food to people in
need.

We’ll be back at it with teams of volunteers for the next few
weekends. Thanks to all for the help last weekend, and thanks
to our team members in the next few weeks who are giving their
time.

Anyone  in  need  of  a  food  box  can  register  here:
https://mmsfi.org/farmers-to-families/”-Bristol  County
Sheriff’s Office.

All photos by Bristol County Sheriff’s Office:
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